Press
information

Liebherr-Aerospace Overhauls Landing Gear Systems of
TAME’s Embraer E190 Fleet

Toulouse (France) January 2015 – TAME (TAME EP Linea Aerea del Ecuador),
Ecuador’s flag carrier and largest airline based in Quito, selected LiebherrAerospace to overhaul the landing gear systems of their fleet of Embraer E190
aircraft.

The overhauls are currently being performed at Liebherr Aerospace Saline Inc.,
Liebherr-Aerospace’s service center in Saline, Michigan (USA). As the original
equipment manufacturer (OEM) and system integrator of the Embraer E190 landing
gear system, the company provided TAME with advance exchange gear sets. The
airline’s E190s will be flying with these landing gear systems for the next flight cycles,
that is until the subsequent overhaul is due. The systems being serviced at the Saline
site will be rotated into Liebherr’s Global Access Pool and will be used in the future to
support

customers

that

place

orders

for

overhauls

with

Liebherr.

TAME’s E190 aircraft were reaching the time between overhaul, which had been set at
currently 20,000 flight cycles or 10 calendar years by the Maintenance Review Board.
After this large a number of cycles, the overhauls will give valuable insight into the
operating performance of the E190 landing gear system. Liebherr-Aerospace will
consequently be able to further enhance engineering and logistics for the large volume
of overhauls of this system to be accomplished in the next coming years.

Liebherr-Aerospace is a leading supplier of systems for the aviation industry

Liebherr-Aerospace & Transportation SAS, Toulouse (France), is one of eleven
divisional control companies within the Liebherr Group and coordinates all activities in
the aerospace and transportation systems sectors.
Liebherr-Aerospace is a leading supplier of systems for the aviation industry and has
more than five decades of experience in this field. The range of aviation equipment
produced by Liebherr for the civil and military sectors includes flight control and
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actuation systems, landing gear and air management systems. These systems are
deployed in wide-bodied aircraft, single aisle and regional aircraft, business jets,
combat aircraft, military transporters, military training aircraft, civil helicopters and
combat helicopters.
Liebherr’s aerospace and transportation systems division employs around 4,900
people. It has four aviation equipment production plants at Lindenberg (Germany),
Toulouse (France), Guaratinguetá (Brazil) and Nizhny Novgorod (Russia). These
production sites offer a worldwide service with additional customer service centers in
Saline (Michigan/USA), Seattle (Washington/USA), Wichita (Kansas/USA), Montréal
(Canada), Sao José dos Campos (Brazil), Hamburg (Germany), Moscow (Russia),
Dubai (UAE), Singapore and Shanghai (People’s Republic of China).
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Landing gear maintenance, repair and overhaul shop at Liebherr Aerospace Saline,
Inc., Michigan (USA)
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